Dean of Student Affairs
National Central University
Chungli, Taiwan 320

April 30, 2012

Dear Sir,

I am a senior student in the Dept. of English, and I am writing to report on a serious matter that has to do with the security of women’s dormitory 5. 
The front gate of Women’s Dormitory 5 was renovated recently, and we the residents appreciate the kindness of school authorities.  However, the renovation has incurred security concerns that the Office of Student Affairs should look into and improve.

On the written announcement of the renovation, the intended workday was on April 28th only.  Much to our surprise that night, we found that only one of the two gates was finished, and the intruder alarm system had not been re-installed yet.  Moreover, residents did not receive any proper notification or explanation about the delay, except one unintelligible oral announcement.  We can understand the delay, but the dorm administrators should have provided alternative measures in place of the missing security system.  Since no guardian is on duty at night in the Women’s Dorm 5, without the security system it is very likely to result in property losses.

I write this letter because the security of the women’s dorms is a grave matter, not to be compromised because of someone’s negligence.  On behalf of the residents of Women’s Dorm 5, I would like to request the following:

1. that the dorm administrators provide an explanation as to how this negligence resulted;

2. that the Office of Student Affairs disclose the decision-making process of the renovation and offer a solution for improvement. 

I sincerely hope to receive positive responses from you as soon as possible.  This is a great chance to revitalize the communication between the school and the students, and consequently, to improve the quality of dormitory living.  Office of Student Affairs could reach me either by this email address or by phone (0989-xxxxxx).

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours truly,

Chunpu Tai
